
 

 

SOME LETTERS CONCERNING THE ISSUE OF DRAW OF LOTS FOR YOUR 

PERUSAL 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

After the emergent meeting held on 27th February 2014, of the NPSC, for the 

order No. F.DE.15/1031/Act-I/Part-I/2014/21645-56, dated 27.02.2014, 

regarding the doing away of 5 points for the interstate transfer, we are in 

constant communication with the officials of the  Directorate of Education 

and the Central Board of Secondary Education. We have requested them  for 

flexibility of dates for conducting the draw of  lots and  subsequently 

uploading  the lists on the websites of schools.  

This was  suggested for the smooth conduct of the CBSE Examinations 

commencing from 1st March.  

12th March the Honorable High Court will be issuing an order for seats of 

children with disabilities which may also affect the number of seats to be 

reserved.   

It is advised that you could wait for a few days since some new developments 

may take place. 

 You will be happy to know the efforts of the Executive NPSC has brought 

into fruition, the extension of age for awardee Principals of the CBSE.  

All the best for your draw of lots and exams. 

Warm regards 

 

Ameeta Mulla Wattal 

Chairperson  

  



  



  



  



  



  



 


